

October 26, 1992

Mr. Allan Columbo President Miles Event Rentals, Inc. 25 Eldredge, Suite C Mt. Clemens, MI 48043

Dear Allan:

Now that the 1992 ITT Automotive Detroit Grand Prix is behind us and we are starting to look forward to the 1993 race, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for a job well done. The equipment you provided for the 1992 event was in excellent condition, your workers were efficient, and your ability to respond to last minute requests was greatly appreciated.

As you are aware, the 1992 event was our first on Belle Isle, and it was as new for us as it was for you. Overall, the race was a great success. Our corporate clients, the fans, and the drivers were all extremely pleased with the new venue and the race itself. The hospitality suite equipment and service provided by Miles Event Rentals contributed significantly to the success of our event.

Thanks once again, and I am looking forward to working with you again in 1993.

Sincerely,

Glenn C. Lapin

Director of Site Development

Monn E John

ds